
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not overfill the dumpsters or leave extras outside the dumpsters. 

When piles or bags of leaves are left outside the dumpster, the City has to pay to have 

someone clean them up and haul them away. Unfortunately, if leaves are left outside 

the dumpster, the city may not be able to provide this service in the future. 

Because the contents will be composted, the dumpsters are for leaves and 

needles only. Paper leaf disposal bags are ok but please do not put woody debris, 

branches, or plastic bags in the dumpsters. 

 

FREE LEAF DISPOSAL FOR  

DURHAM RESIDENTS 

Dumpsters will be located at Durham City Park on: 

November 11 and 12 

November 18 and 19 

December 2 and 3 


